
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
Washington, DC 20463 

VIA EMAIL 

RE: MUR 7137 
Precision Pipeline, LLC 
Jillian Preller 

January 4, 2018 

William Martucci, Esq. and Jennifer Varon, Esq.  
Shook Hardy & Bacon, LLP
wmartucci@shb.com 
jvaron@shb.com 

Dear Mr. Martucci and Ms. Varon: 

This is in response to your email dated January 4, 2018, requesting an extension to 
respond to the Commission’s reason to believe finding as to your clients, Precision Pipeline and 
Jillian Preller.  The Office of the General Counsel has granted an extension of twenty days.  
Accordingly, your response will be due by the close of business on January 29, 2018. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (202) 694-1650 or afuoto@fec.gov. 

Sincerely, 

Antoinette Fuoto 
Attorney 
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